
August 2017 AWSC Report 

Greetings North Florida!  We are so excited about all the things that are going on in our District.  Since 

our last report, we have held an awesome Day of Workshops and a group anniversary.  We are meeting 

monthly for the 2017 convention and things seem to be moving along quite smoothly.  (A quick “Thank 

you” to those previous Chairpersons who have kindly taken the time to assist with some matters). 

Upcoming events include another mini-workshop; topic is “Having a Healthy Meeting”, using material 

received at a previous assembly.  You are always invited to check out our website for more information 

on happening events in our District: www.nfldistrict5.com  

We had 4 teens and an AMIAS attend the recent Alateen Conference.  Everyone seemed to enjoy 

themselves immensely. They continue to do fundraisers, so they will be fully self-supporting.   An 

Alateen mother held a potluck at her house to kick off the summer.  Food was great and fellowship was 

even better! 

As we stated in an earlier report, we are without an Archivist and Newsletter Editor.  A member has 

stepped up to do the Newsletter temporarily; but, we are still recruiting an Archivist. 

Our Public Outreach Coordinator stepped down in May, so we are also actively recruiting a replacement. 

Our District raised enough money to send all interested Alateen to the Alateen Conference. 

We are finally moving ahead with meetings at the jail.  There is an Orientation planned for later this 

month and we will begin meetings in September.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Lou D, District 5 DR  

Janet F, District 5 AISL 
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